
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/27/2024 2:35:52 AM

First name: Shannon

Last name: Wachowski

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I would advocate for adjusting the language of this proposal for the following reasons:

1. Prohibiting fixed anchors as installations is an extreme shift from past practice. This practice has been

supported and managed successfully for several decades. This prohibition will restrict access to the places that

are meant to be enjoyed by all, especially those how value nature and know how to treat it with care. 

2. Prohibiting fixed anchors as installations is a safety issue. The ability to be safe in the wilderness, especially in

unknown circumstances, is paramount. Additionally, it is important to be able to monitor already existing anchor

systems. Not being able to monitor and potentially replace old and unsafe systems is irresponsible. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.


